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Gentlemen: 1
: 1 .

We have considered your letter of 24 July 1970 from 25X1
25X 1 [_______Iwhich was hand-carried to the Contracting Officer om

27 July 1970.

Your positive offer to deliver a technically satisfactory
and uvseful Sterco Scanner within the constraints of a fixed price
incentive type contract is appreciated here. As you know, however,
we have decided that we need the independent engineering audit of
the project currently being conducted by in cooperation with 25X1
[:::;Tpersonnel. We shall not proceed with eny further development
work until that audit is completed.
\
Your offer of a fixed price contract will be considered after ;
completion of the engineering audit. This will be done either on
the basis of your letter of 24 July 1970 or, if you like, a new
offer based on conditions|existing when we have completed the
engineering audit. ‘

25X1

& Very truly yours, -
\ 25X1
- Contracting Officer
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